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APA

APARAT

RAT & MOUSE POISON BAIT

APPAT POISON POUR RATS & SOURIS

COMMERCIAL

10 KG

CODE 21003

PELLET / GRANULES

GUARANTEE / GARANTIE

WAFARIN:..............  .025%

REGISTRATION NO. 12799  PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

NO. D'ENR. 12799 LOI DES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT USAGE

A.P.A. INC.
VICTORIAVILLE, CANADA, G6P 1B1

PRECAUTION:  Keep out of reach of children, pets and livestock. 
If accidentally ingested by humans, pets, or livestock, call a
physician or veterinarian immediately.

FIRST AID:  Give a glass of warm water and repeat until vomit is
clear

TOXICOLOGY:  Blood Transfusions combined with intravenous



injections and oral doses of Vitamin K are indicate as in the
case of hemorrhage caused by overdose of Dicumarol

APARAT contains warfarin, an anticoagulant chemical that reduces
the clotting ability of the blood.  Upon repeated feedings,
warfarin causes fatal hemorrhage in rats and mice.

INDICATIONS:  An effective killer of rats and mice in farm
buildings, granaries, feed mills, food processing plants, homes
and other locations.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Each bait pack contains 250g

RATS:  Place 1 to 2 bait packs APARAT in runways or where rats
feed.  Check these piles daily to assure an uninterrupted supply
of APARAT for no less than 12 days.  Continue until no further
rats or mouse activity is seen.

MICE:  Place 50-250 g APARAT in runways or where mice are
accustomed to feeding at 2 to 4 meter intervals.  Check container
daily to assure an uninterrupted supply of APARAT for a period
not less than 15 days.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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